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LEGAL NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Baxter 

Estates will hold a public hearing at 7:30 PM on Wednesday, April 9, 2025, at the Village 

Hall, 315 Main Street, Port Washington, New York 11050, with respect to: 

 

Bill 1 of 2025, a proposed local law authorizing the Village of Baxter Estates to 

authorize a property tax levy in excess of the limit established in New York State General 

Municipal Law § 3-c, for its fiscal year commencing June 1, 2025. 

 

 All interested parties may attend the hearing or send written communication to 

Village Office to be heard.  Anyone requiring special assistance to attend should notify 

Village Clerk-Treasurer Meghan Kelly, at least 48 hours prior to hearing.  All persons 

attending will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

 

Dated: Baxter Estates, New York   By Order of the Board of Trustees 

   March 6, 2025         of the Village of Baxter Estates 

       Meghan Kelly, Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


